
 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,                                      Date : 26/08/2025 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed 

tomorrow i.e. Wednesday, 27th August 2025 on account of the 

festival of  Ganesh Chaturthi. 

We extend our best wishes to all on this auspicious occasion. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

  


